Salford Mental Health Forum
Wednesday February 27th 2018 
Pendleton Gateway, The Boardwalk, Salford M6 5FX.
12 – 2.00pm
	Apologies
Andy Green, 
Jo Parsons
Lesmond Taylor

Jack Hesten

Lynda Cavanagh 

Caroline Allport


	Present 
Dan Stears (Chair)

Ann Broadhurst 

Paul Jackson 
Ruth Malkin (Engagement Officer, Healthwatch Salford)

Chris Ogden (Salford CCG Living Well Collaborative)

Kvetka Chadwick (Volunteer coordinator Meadowbrook GMMH) 

Kathryn Cheetham, (Salford Mental Health Forum Independent Advisor) 

Bernard Carson, 
Emma Hinchcliffe (GMMH) 

Vania Burnell 

Margaret Mary  (Vice Chair) 



	Welcome and apologies 
Dan welcomed everyone and asked if anyone has apologies. 
Housekeeping & ground rules
Update from previous minutes and actions 


5 neighbourhood’s sergeants EH gave an update on the Greater Manchester Police (GMP) training.
DS has spoken to the Head of Communications at GMMH regarding the Mutual Respect Campaign. They are finalising the campaign and will be bringing it back to SMHF at a later stage.
       


	General Update

· DS paid respects to the Harold Kershner who has sadly passed away this month.  Harold Kershner played a pivotal part as Treasurer for Salford Mental Health Forum and many organisations for many years. An expression of thanks was echoed around the table.

· Chris Ogden from the Living Well Collaborative was introduced and a brief outline was given of the collaborative, including a plan to mystery shop services. RM pointed out that the Mental Health Action Group could help with this work. DS responded that he was unsure of where the group was up to since the previous chair stood down, but said that there was a possibility for the Action Group to have an input into the research once the situation has been clarified. 

Chris Ogden updated the group with regard to the Lambeth Model.  

Living Well Hub - no eligibility criteria. This could potentially be a solution for Salford to close the gap on primary care to secondary care services.

The collaborative next steps are to engage with service users and to look for specific themes which could be tailored made for Salford. Consultations to be held. DH reiterated the importance of meaningful engagements with service users.

The engagement exercise in 2021 to incorporate:


· Collaborative leads

· Look at engagement information to identify themes

· Small test of change – expanding one area ie Broughton

· Larger changes to local/city level
· Train 3 Peer Mentors

· RM raised the following points:-


· Crisis Care Services

· Are you looking at the looking at the Sanctuary Model?

· Crisis resolution teams – in house A&E.

· RM to provide Bradford Model report to CO

· Forum Independent Advisor - Kathryn Cheetham. KC advised the group that following a successful bid of £10,000, DS offered a  

           consultancy position which meant she would be available to offer advice and take lead on any initiatives.




	Any other Business

· DS advised that the current forum was now not sustainable.  It was therefore agreed that the Board would be dissolved in April and for a new Board to be re-instated.  The proposed motion for dissolving the Board was unanimously agreed in favour of doing so.

It was agreed if members would like to put their names forward please Email the official Forum email address (SalfordMHForum@gmail.com)
· DS and AB gave thanks to Ruth, Lesmond, Caroline and Vania for their contribution and ongoing support to the forum.

· DS would like to encourage other peer groups to be present at the meeting; therefore if anyone knows of any groups feel free to invite them along to the meeting. VB said that following a discussion with the Salford Foundation, they would be very interested in attending a meeting as they have just secured a significant amount of funding from the Big Lottery Fund and would welcome the opportunity of discussing their initiatives.

	Next Forum Meeting: Salford Mental Health Forum Special Meeting: Looking at Mental Health Nationally & Locally 
Date: Wednesday 24th April 12.00pm – 2.00pm 
Venue: Pendleton Gateway

Meeting Address: 
1, the Broadwalk, Salford, M6 5FX
To book an agenda item or for any further information please contact SalfordMHForum@gmail.com
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